commentletters

Franco, William@EDD <William.Franco@edd.ca.gov>

Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 6:50 AM

To: commentletters

Subject: "2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)."



It is in my opinion as a citizen of the United States of America that the fines being imposed are unfair and excessive. Furthermore, a violation of Our 8th amendment rights and should no longer be imposed upon the people of the great state of California.

The Eighth **Amendment** (**Amendment** VIII) to the United States Constitution is the part of the United States Bill of Rights (ratified December 15, 1791) prohibiting the federal government from imposing excessive bail, excessive fines, or cruel and unusual punishment.

Concerned Citizen,

William Franco III